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Thank you for your generous support in our first year! You’ve joined us in spreading
sunshine to our local community, all in our beloved Renee’s memory. 

Your donations to RPMF directly benefit all causes we support.
In 2023, Renee Parker Monihan Foundation raised $100,000 for the Renee Parker

Monihan Memorial Fund at Shore Medical Center in Somers Point, NJ. 
We also raised $20,000 for the Renee Parker Monihan Early Childhood Education

Endowment Fund at the Milton & Betty Katz JCC in Margate, NJ. 
See below for details on our fundraising in 2023, upcoming 2024 events, and more.

http://www.reneemonihanfoundation.org/


Greate Bay Country Club in Somers Point, NJ

FIRST ANNUAL NENE’S
DAY AT GREATE BAY
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RPMF sold out for both golf and dinner at
our First Annual Nene’s Day at Greate Bay.
Our largest annual fundraiser. Fun was had
by all who attended on such a beautiful
sunny day. Thanks to your generous
support, we exceeded our event fundraising
goal of $100,000.

Our Silent and Live Auctions were extremely
successful and brought in more than
$32,000 on the day of our event. Highlights
included a Jalen Hurts signed Eagles jersey,
many exclusive golf foursomes to some of
the top clubs in our region, and even an
overnight trip to NYC with chef’s table
dinner and Billy Joel concert. 

What a Day!

Silent & Live Auction

SAVE THE DATE! 2024 Nene’s Day at Greate Bay

andrea@reneemonihanfoundation.org

www.reneemonihanfoundation.org/events

Thursday May 9th, 2024

http://www.reneemonihanfoundation.org/
http://www.reneemonihanfoundation.org/events


Greate Bay Country Club in Somers Point, NJ

2023 EVENT RECAP
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Thank you to our friends at OCNJ
Watersports and the Aquapark in Ocean
City, NJ. They hosted our 2nd Annual Nene’s
Day at the Bay and we raised over $13,000
in one very fun August day. Join us in 2024!

Happening now, our first annual toy drive
for Toys 4 Tots. New, unwrapped toy
donations will directly benefit children in
our local community, Atlantic and Cape May
Counties. We are accepting in-person
donations and virtual toy donations online.

Nene’s Day at the Bay

Nene’s Toys 4 Tots Toy Drive

SAVE THE DATE! 2024 Nene’s Day at Greate Bay

andrea@reneemonihanfoundation.org

www.reneemonihanfoundation.org/events

Thursday May 9th, 2024

http://www.reneemonihanfoundation.org/
http://www.reneemonihanfoundation.org/events


Your donations to RPMF directly benefit all causes we support.

In September 2023, our Executive Board approved and RPMF presented Shore
Medical Center with a $100,000 donation to the Renee Parker Monihan Memorial
Fund, which supports pediatric medical care through the Ouchless ER program
and the creation of Shore’s new Pediatric Specialty Care Emergency Room. The

room's location means children and families will not have to pass through the ER's
adult section. The space will be enclosed and have soundproof walls, providing
children and the clinical team with the necessary privacy to make the child feel

safe while receiving care.
This room will also be much larger than a typical space in the ER, so it can

accommodate family members if procedures allow. Nothing can comfort a child in
an emergency room like having a parent or loved one with them. This new

addition will contain the latest technology specifically needed for pediatric
patients, along with furnishing, treatments, and flooring. Every detail, down to the

blue coloring of the walls and upholstery, has been considered, which offers a
sense of calmness throughout the room.

In September 2023, Our Executive Board and RPMF presented the Milton & Betty
Katz JCC’s Renee Parker Monihan Early Childhood Education Endowment Fund

with a $20,000 donation. This fund directly supports tuition for children attending
the early childhood education center. In 2023, a young student had their entire

year’s tuition provided for by the fund. 



JOIN US
IN 2024

RPMF Founding Board Members Chris & Andrea Monihan with Lindsay Monihan
Stein approved the addition of two new Executive Board Members:

Vince Latino & Dr. Jacqueline Rounds

Thank you for your generous and continued support. With your help we can
continue our mission to spread sunshine to the children of our local community.

The Renee Parker Monihan Foundation is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization.
Donations may be tax-deductible.

www.reneemonihanfoundation.org

https://www.reneemonihanfoundation.org/join-us
https://www.reneemonihanfoundation.org/join-us

